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Pollie McCloskey

From: Pollie McCloskey
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 4:17 PM
To: Pollie McCloskey
Subject: MUR 70 Andrew Sells

 
From: Andrew Sell <Andrew@intela.net>  
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 9:22 AM 
To: City Council <Council@shorelinewa.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Council – Save trees on MUR-70’ zones 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
YES, I support tree retention on MUR-70’ zones: 10% on 70’ building sites; 15% on 80’ building sites; 20% on 90’ and 140’ 
building sites.  
Deep Green and other incentive programs will not eliminate tree retention. 
YES, I support that this code becomes effective upon Council approval (within 2 weeks). Shoreline is losing too many 
significant trees now. 
 
NO, I do not support the Staff Amendatory Motion #8 on page 8a-22 of the 9/12/22 Council agenda. 
NO, I do not support giving the Director discretion to reduce and waive tree retention on MUR-70’ zones. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Andrew Sell 
Intela.net LLC 
206-478-8899 
https://intela.net 
Open a support ticket 
 
 
PS That fact that we have to fight so hard to save a few trees, adds to surrealness of this issue. One of the single biggest 
factors in preventing heat islands is trees, the city is guilty of green-washing. “Lets be green, we are green, carbon 
neutral…” Stop this madness, embrace a new way of doing business and force the builders to be green. Money tends to 
ruin everything. Don’t let Growth ruin an otherwise perfectly fine city in the name of stuff a million people here. 
Population density is not the answer, Seattle is a shit hole. 
 
 
Pollie McCloskey (she/her) 
Executive Assistant  
City Manager’s Office| City of Shoreline | (206) 801-2213  

      
 


